
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PETITION FOR CHANGE  

FOR LICENSE 13868 (APPLICATION 30497B) 
 

COUNTY: Monterey STREAM SYSTEM: Carmel River 

 
Clint Eastwood and Margaret Eastwood Trust filed a petition for change, seeking to split 
License 13868 into two rights.  One right would be dedicated to fish and wildlife 
enhancement.  The second right would be used for municipal and irrigation purposes.  The 
place of use would be increased by adding the California American Water Company’s (Cal-
Am) Service Areas within the Carmel River watershed and City of Carmel.  Three Cal-Am 
wells would also be added to the water right.  Any correspondence directed to the Petitioner 
should be mailed to Alan Lilly, Bartkiewicz, Kronick & Shanahan, P.C., 1011 22nd Street, 
Sacramento, CA 95816 or by email at ABL@bkslawfirm.com. 
 
Summary of License  

 

Source: Carmel River (subterranean stream)  

Point of 
Diversion: 

Present: 
Well 1:  SE ¼ of SW ¼ of Section 18, T16S, R1E, MDB&M 
Well 2:  SE ¼ of SE ¼ of Section 13, T16S, R1W, MDB&M 
 
Proposed:   
30497A – Add the following Cal-Am wells: 
Cañada No. 2 Well within NE ¼ of SW ¼ of  Section 17, T16S, R1E, MDB&M 
Cypress No. 2 Well within SW ¼ of NW ¼ of Section 22, T16S, R1E, 
MDB&M 
Pearse Well within SE ¼ of NW ¼ of Section 22, T16S, R1E, MDB&M 
 
30497B – Leave Well 2 and add SW ¼ of SE ¼ of Section 14, T16S, R1W, 
MDB&M to define stream reach for instream flow dedication. 
 

Amount: 0.45 cubic foot per second by direct diversion, with 131.8 acre-feet annual 
limit 
 

Season: January 1 to December 31 of each year 

Purpose of 
Use: 

Present:  Irrigation  
Proposed:  30497A – Add Municipal 
30497B – Delete irrigation, add fish and wildlife enhancement  

Place of Use: for irrigation of 99 acres within Sections 13, and 24, T16S, R1W, MDB&M 
and Sections 18 and 19, T16S, R1E, MDB&M 
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Project information and information on how to submit a protest, protest requirements, etc. can 
be found at the following link: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/.  The contact 
person for this matter is Katherine Mrowka at (916) 341-5363, or by e-mail at 
kathy.mrowka@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Protests must be received by the Division of Water Rights by 4:30 p.m. on  
January 30, 2014.  Written correspondence should be addressed as follows: State Water 
Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights, Attn: Katherine Mrowka, PO Box 2000, 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-2000.   
 

 Date of Notice: December 31, 2013 
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